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From: Weightman, Craig@Wildlife
To: Cahill, Kelli
Cc: Parker, Michael; Gallina, Charlene; Day, Melanie@Wildlife; Magnuson, Nicholas@Wildlife
Subject: RE: Wrights Corner Use Permit Modification P22-00241- SCH2025030679
Date: Thursday, April 24, 2025 12:26:54 PM
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Kelli,
We are working to have the document removed from the SCH.  I do want to give some context
on CDFW’s decision to rescind this letter.
CDFW maintains this area is near potential nesting habitat for the state threatened Swainson’s
hawk due to large trees in the area, proximity to foraging habitat, and recent confirmed nesting
near Suscol Creek.  After a site visit it was determined that the impacts from the project
associated with septic system installation, the addition of a porch, and the construction of six
small structures was negligible due to visual obstructions of potential nest trees and similar
noise and activity levels from nearby properties.
Please reach out if you would like further clarification or need assistance in evaluating other
projects undergoing county review.
Thank You
Craig
 
Craig J. Weightman
Habitat Conservation
Environmental Program Manager
California Department of Fish and Wildlife
2825 Cordelia Road, Ste. 100
Fairfield, CA 94534
 
(707) 339-1332 cell
 
From: Cahill, Kelli <Kelli.Cahill@countyofnapa.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 4:43 PM
To: Weightman, Craig@Wildlife <Craig.Weightman@wildlife.ca.gov>
Cc: Parker, Michael <Michael.Parker@countyofnapa.org>; Gallina, Charlene
<Charlene.Gallina@countyofnapa.org>
Subject: RE: Wrights Corner Use Permit Modification P22-00241- SCH2025030679

 
WARNING: This message is from an external source. Verify the sender and exercise caution when clicking links or
opening attachments.

 
Thank you Craig,
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Just curious if a letter or notation will also be made on CEQAnet of the letter withdrawal?
 
Best,
Kelli
 
 

Kelli Cahill
Planner III
Planning, Building, & Environmental Services
Napa County
 

Phone: 707-265-2325
 
1195 Third Street, Suite 210
Napa, CA 94559
 

www.countyofnapa.org
 

 
 
 
 
From: Weightman, Craig@Wildlife <Craig.Weightman@wildlife.ca.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 4:31 PM
To: Cahill, Kelli <Kelli.Cahill@countyofnapa.org>
Subject: Fw: Wrights Corner Use Permit Modification P22-00241- SCH2025030679
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Kelli,
CDFW has gone on site and reviewed this project. After this review CDFW is withdrawing
this comment letter. 
Craig
 
 
 

From: Limon, Jessica@Wildlife <Jessica.Limon@Wildlife.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2025 2:27 PM
To: Kelli.Cahill@countyofnapa.org <Kelli.Cahill@countyofnapa.org>
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>; Magnuson,
Nicholas@Wildlife <Nicholas.Magnuson@Wildlife.ca.gov>; Day, Melanie@Wildlife
<Melanie.Day@wildlife.ca.gov>; Weightman, Craig@Wildlife
<Craig.Weightman@wildlife.ca.gov>
Subject: Wrights Corner Use Permit Modification P22-00241- SCH2025030679
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Good afternoon,
 
Please see the attached letter for your records. If you have any questions, contact
Nicholas Magnuson, cc’d above.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Limon
Staff Services Analyst/ Administrative Support Analyst
California Department of Fish and Wildlife – Bay Delta Region

----------------------------------------------------
2109 Arch Airport Rd., Stockton, CA 95206
  209-616-6011 
jessica.limon@wildlife.ca.gov
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